
"There's not a thing I would change
in Christine's home"

Recently, Laurence Llewelyn-Bowen

was driving past my house filming fo

his new television show "Laurence of

Suburbia" when he asked his

assistant to get him in to view it.

Laurence didn’t know whose house it

was or what I do for my work. It was a

great surprise and I look forward to

viewing the clip they filmed for his new

show.

A visit from Laurence Llewelyn-Bowen

www.christineyorath.com
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